
AADA Board Vacancy NSW 
6 July 2021 

To: NSW AADA MEMBERS 

Expressions of interest are now open for a New South Wales representative to fill a 
vacancy on the AADA Board. 

Candidates are invited to stand for election, which will be confirmed at the 2021 AADA 
AGM. The closing date for nominations is Friday, 30 July 2021. 

Directors must be an owner or part owner, CEO or MD of an authorised new car business. 

AADA Directors serve in an entirely voluntary capacity and donate their time and 
experience to give back to the industry. There are approximately eight Board Meetings per 
year which have traditionally been a combination of face-to-face and video-/ 
teleconference. Directors are eligible to claim travel expenses. 

Please register your interest or direct any enquiries to the below AADA team member: 

Vinesh George 
COMPANY SECRETARY & LEGAL COUNSEL 
Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd. 
E:  vinesh@vsgeorge.com.au  
M: +61 404 077 078 

Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd 
L3, 10 National Circuit, Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 4409 Kingston ACT 2604 

M: info@aada.asn.au   |   W: www.aada.asn.au 

mailto:vinesh@vsgeorge.com.au

